
  

Honeywell Successfully Completes Work at Swann Park  
 

 

Baltimore, MD, November 19, 2009 - Honeywell and Baltimore City have been working together on 

the successful restoration of Swann Park. The improvements have created a new and improved park 
that neighbors, local sports teams and all of Baltimore can enjoy for many years to come. Baltimore 

City is now in the process of making final improvements and plans to reopen the park in spring of 

2010. 

Honeywell informed Baltimore City that it has successfully completed its work. The Maryland 

Department of the Environment has reviewed and approved the restoration, which allows the city to 

once again put Swann Park in use for recreation. 

Honeywell installed foundations for lighting, dugouts, fences, bleachers, pedestrian pathways and 

roadways; regraded and seeded ball fields; and made water and electrical improvements. This work 

 



has helped to expedite the final park improvements the city is making. 

Honeywell has worked in partnership 

with Baltimore City to expedite the 

restoration of Swann Park. We are proud 

of our work and excited for the park's 

reopening next spring. 

If you have any questions, please 

contact the City of Baltimore Department 

of Recreation and Parks at 

410.396.7931. 

 

  

About this E-newsletter... 
 
If you know anyone else who may wish to receive this information, please forward it to them. If anyone wants to receive 
our e-newsletter, please subscribe below and we will add their name to our mailing list, which will be used solely for the 
distribution of this newsletter and for no other purposes. See our Privacy Policy below. 
 

 


